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Geographical Names derived from the languages of Native Americans are an 

important and integral part of the cultural heritage of the United States. The 

United States Board on Geographic Names supports the official Ise of names 

recorded from languages spoken by Native Americans. Since these names are 

preserved mainly by oral tradition, field investigation is a critical link between 

the locally spoken name and the official written form shown on Federal maps and 

publications. The U.S. Board on Geographic Names has published a pamphlet that 

serves as a general guide for those engaged in official or private field 

activities regarding the collection and recording of Native American geographical 

names. This brochure is designed to supplement the Board's policy regarding 

geographical names of Native American origin. The pamphlet is available free of 

chargeto anyone and may be obtained from the display area in the Conference Room. 










